
SE LINWOOD AVENUE 
PROJECT
Safe Access for Everyone (SAFE) is the City of 
Milwaukie’s program to improve safety for 
people walking, biking and more. SAFE calls 
for upgrading our network of connections 
such as sidewalks, ramps, and crossings to 
fill network gaps, replace portions that don’t 
meet the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) standards, and remove barriers for 
people to safely get to where they need to go.

Updated project design ready for review

The City of Milwaukie has made progress on 
the project design for the Linwood Avenue 
Project, including the following:

•	Constructing a separated bike and 
pedestrian path on both sides of  
Linwood Avenue

•	 Installing a permanent diverter and other 
safety measures at the intersection of 
Linwood Avenue and Monroe Street 

•	Striped crosswalks and flashing pedestrian 
signals north and south of Linwood 
Elementary School 

•	Landscaped planter strips with street trees

•	Southbound left turn lane removal at  
SE Cedarcrest Drive
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Contact

To receive email updates or to request 
further information, contact Jessica 
Pickul at info@milwaukiesafe.org.

Timeline

The design phase will last through mid-2020, 
with construction anticipated to begin late 
summer 2020. 

Join the project team for Open House #2 to 
view the designs and talk to project staff! No 
formal presentation will be given.

Wednesday, January 15, 2020 
5:00–7:00 p.m.
Linwood Elementary


